SAELENS Karen (CAB-VON DER LEYEN)

From: (CAB-VON DER LEYEN)

Sent: vendredi 29 avril 2022 11:08

To: @egec.org

Subject: RE: Request for a video call to discuss geothermal in the REPowerEU package

Dear ,

On behalf of Mr Vandenberghe, I would very much like to thank you for your e-mail requesting a video call to discuss geothermal in the REPowerEU package.

Unfortunately Mr Vandenberghe's schedule is very full at the moment, which is why he has asked me not to schedule new meetings at the moment.

He advises you however to contact the Cabinet of Commissioner Simson, in charge of Energy.

We hope we can count on your understanding.

Kind regards,



We would like to highlight that for reasons of public transparency, Commissioners and their Cabinets only meet organisations or self-employed individuals that are registered in the EU's Transparency Register (see here: http://ec.europa.eu/transparencyregister). I would invite you to register if you have not yet done so, and send us your registration number if you wish to request a meeting.

DISCLAIMER

"The views expressed are purely those of the writer and may not in any circumstances be regarded as stating an official position of the European Commission."



Dear Mr Seibert and Mr Vandenberghe

I would like to arrange a brief video call with you and some of the 151 leading companies and businesses that called for a European geothermal strategy to be announced in the upcoming REPowerEU plan,

We would like to explore constructive solutions that can fast track investment in geothermal solutions to reduce reliance on imported energy in the coming months. In particular, we would like to discuss:

- EU de-risking scheme
- a call on Member States to publish existing geological data
- parameters for the European geothermal strategy

We look forward to our discussion.

Best wishes on behalf of

European Geothermal Energy Council (EGEC)







European Geothermal Energy Council

Discover the essentials of the Geothermal Energy in our new brochure



This message may contain confidential, proprietary or legally privileged information and is intended for the addressee's use only. Any usage, discressive, distribution, print or copying of any part of this message is prohibited unless you are the intended recipient. If you receive this message in error, please delete it from any computer and notify the sender. If you suspect that this message may have been altered, please notify the sender. EGEC has taken every reasonable precaution to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments to this e-mail has been scanned for varuses. However, EGEC does not accept liability for any damage caused by software viruses brought to you by this mail.